
We are excited to announce our newest
segment, Member Spotlight, will make its
debut in the January 2024 newsletter! 

Showcasing the exceptional talents and
achievements of our cosmetology
professionals, we strive to celebrate the
dedication and creativity of our members,
fostering a sense of community and
inspiring others within the industry.

To be featured in next month’s newsletter,
please send an email to
generalinfo@canb.ca and tell us about
your accomplishments and notable
achievements.

We look forward to celebrating YOU!

With the new year right
around the corner, we want
to express our appreciation
to our amazing members for
your unwavering dedication
and commitment to the
artistry and professionalism
of the cosmetology industry.

May 2024 bring you and your
loved ones many moments
of joy and inspiration. The
Cosmetology Association of
New Brunswick is looking
forward to continuing to
support your success and
fostering the growth of our
vibrant industry. 

Hopping into the New Year in
Style

Member Newsletter Vol. 16 | December 21, 2023

Vol. 16 Newsletter | page 1

Highlighting our Members

Year after year, we are so incredibly proud
to represent each and everyone of you and
we can’t wait to see what the new year
brings us!

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca


The CANB would like to remind you that the
2024 April license renewal will be
accompanied by a slight fee increase.

This fee adjustment was approved during
our last AGM to further support the services
provided by your Association.
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Our offices will be closed starting
December 22, 2023, and our team will
resume office activities on January 2, 2024.

Holiday Office Hours

License Renewal Reminder

Join the Conversation
Working with a wide variety of
demographics, cosmetologists have a rare
insight into the needs of their most
vulnerable clients. Indeed, as trusted
confidantes, they have the opportunity to
play a crucial role in enhancing the physical
and mental well-being of their clients.

The CANB is partnering with the New
Brunswick Department of Health in inviting
you to a focus group meeting on January
23, 2024, at 6:30 pm to discuss your
experience in working with seniors (age
65+) and other vulnerable groups. The GNB
wants to understand it can best support
CANB members address the needs of that
demographic and want to gain insights into
the observations and challenges
encountered by beauty professionals when
serving senior and vulnerable clients, both
within the salon and in client homes.

Interested in participating? Sign up here.

If you have any questions, please contact
Louise Lockhart, Public Health Nurse, at
louise.lockhart@gnb.ca.

https://forms.office.com/r/WRr35pfz7W
mailto:louise.lockhart@gnb.ca


Office: 220 Whiting Road, Fredericton, NB
Telephone: (506) 458-8087

Toll-Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only)
Fax: (506) 458-1354

Email: generalinfo@canb.ca

The CANB has been happily partnered with Park’N Fly for the past few
months to offer its members a discount on airport parking.

As the new year unfolds, Park’N Fly has implemented adjustments to
its rates. Starting from February 1, 2024, updated rates will be in
effect. The new preferred rates are outlined below:

As a reminder, reservations will be required to receive discounted
rates in all cities except Halifax.

Park’N Fly — Updated Rates
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How to Reach Us

Start saving today! Visit the Park’N Fly website
for additional information:
https://www.parknfly.ca/support/

Discount Code: 1134702

https://www.parknfly.ca/support/

